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Cancer is a terrifying and life changing diagnosis. Not only are you dealing with 

medical uncertainty, you are left trying to figure out how to stay afloat while you fight 

for your life. That is why this year for the 6th Annual Pink Tie Ball there are major 

changes. 

 

We are excited to announce that we are now a 3rd party event benefiting Pennies 

From Heaven5 and the Hope Grows LIVESTRONG® program. Our focus has always 

been supporting local breast cancer patients and this allows us to strengthen that 

focus. Our long-term goal is to better support people locally that are going through 

various types of cancers. 

 

Pennies From Heaven5 is a local nonprofit organization that offers financial 

assistance to young adults ages 21-30 for their living expenses and to provide 

comfort during their battles with cancer. 

 

Hope Grows LIVESTRONG® program at the YMCA for cancer recovery and cancer 

support services at the Marie Yeager Cancer Center. 

 

We have had some amazing support from our community over the years, and we are 

asking for that support again. We would love to keep this fundraising event going for 

many years to come but cannot do it alone.  

 

We need sponsors, silent auction items, ticket purchases, and volunteers. If  

you would like to help us for the 2020 Pink Tie Ball or know of a business or 

individual that would be interested please contact The Pink Tie Ball Committee  

via email swmipinktieball@gmail.com, visit our Facebook page 

@www.facebook.com/swmipinktieball or our website @www.swmipinktieball.com. 

 

Please make sponsor checks payable to Pennies from Heaven5 and mail checks to 

Sandie Lieberg c/o Pink Tie Ball, PO Box 955, Coloma, MI 49038. 

 

Warmly with many blessings,  

 

2020 Pink Tie Ball Committee 
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